
Ysgol Yr Holl Saint
All Saints’ School

A Voluntary Aided Church in Wales School

Dear parents and carers,
I would like to extend a very warm welcome back to school for a new academic year.  The school has been a hive of 
activity with pupils setting into their new classes and beginning their new units of work.  Thank you for your 
support in logging into See Saw, we are already seeing the benefits of this system in our pupils’ learning logs.
Our pupils have returned to school looking incredibly smart, again, thank you for your support in following our 
school uniform policy. Could I remind parents and carers that hair should be of a natural colour and that school 
shoes of a polishable nature must be worn. 
At the start of the new school year, lots of events and activities are being organised, please do subscribe to the 
school website calendar to keep up to date with these. Extra-Curricular Clubs will begin week commencing 16th 
September 2024 and details will follow on See Saw early next week. 
We have a whole school photograph being taken on Monday 9th September 2024. Please do make every effort 
to ensure pupils attend school on this day and are wearing their full school uniform. 
I hope you have a restful weekend, thank you for your continued support.  Diolch, Mr Hatwood
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New School Year
It has been fantastic to welcome our pupils back to school this week and to see how well our new pupils have
settled. Our Reception pupils have been busy exploring their new classrooms and learning about the ‘s’ sound.
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Some more first week back photographs!



Cylchlythyr - Newsletter

With respect, friendship and care, we learn here and succeed anywhere

Our Value of the Half Term is ‘Thankfulness’

”Respect everyone and love the family of believers .” 
1 Peter 2:17

Early Education Admissions – January 2025
The admissions window for Funded Early 
Education (for children who turn 3 in the 
Autumn Term is now open and closes on 25th 
October 2024.

Please do not hesitate to contact us, 
playgroup@allsaints-pri.wrexham.sch.uk or 
01978 852342 to arrange a visit prior to 
making an application.

September 2024 - Welcome Evenings
Our welcome meetings take place next week at 4.30pm
as follows:

Monday 9th September – Early Years Reception 
Tuesday 10th September – Year 1/2

Wednesday 11th September – Year 3/4
Thursday 12th September – Year 5/6

We look forward to seeing you there!

Gresford Governors’ Clubs & Playgroup
We have enjoyed welcoming pupils back to Breakfast 
& Teatime Club and Playgroup this week.  
Unfortunately, due to ever increasing operational 
costs, the Governing Body have determined a price 
increase effective from September 2024.  

Details for school age pupils: 
Breakfast Club - £4.00
Teatime Club until 4.30pm - £7.00
Teatime Club until 5.00pm - £9.50
Teatime Club until 5.30pm - £11.00
Teatime Club until 5.45pm - £12.00
Holiday Club – half day - £25.00
Holiday Club – Full day - £35.00

Details for Playgroup:
Playgroup – 9am – 3.15pm - £45.00
Playgroup – 9am – 11.30am - £19.00
Playgroup – 7.45am – 3.15pm - £46.00
Playgroup – 7.45am – 5.45pm - £57.00

Price details can also be found on the online booking 
and payment system should the session times not be 
noted above for Playgroup sessions. Please contact 
Mrs Halsall for any further information regarding 
Playgroup.



Blwyddyn 3&4
Pupils in Year 3 and 4
have settled back into
their learning well this
week. Pupils have already
started working well in
their exercise books and
have shown some
excellent handwriting
and presentation skills. 
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Nursery – Miss Williams 100% 0 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Parker 100% 0 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Baker 100% 0 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Coombes 100% 0 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Coombes 96% 0 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Speed 94% 0 sessions

Year 3 – Miss Sedgwick 96% 1 session

Year 3/4 – Mrs Wright 100% 1 session

Year 4 – Mrs Shelmerdine 100% 1 session

Year 5 – Mr Holmes 98% 4 sessions

Year 6 – Mr Szymura 92% 3 sessions

Year 6 – Miss Jones 93% 0 sessions

Whole School 97% 10 sessions
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Attendance and Punctuality
Attendance has been very positive during the first few days back, however, there have been a few holidays 
which have impacted our overall attendance. Please do support us in ensuring pupils arrive on time every day. 
Arriving late can be very upsetting for pupils and is being more closely tracked this year.


